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A real find and a godsend!" Cristina Boira-Talena "I have found this website absolutely invaluable. Additional funding provided by the National Endowment for the Arts and Latino Public Broadcasting.Providing Support for PBS.orgLearn More Discover the fascinating musical fusions that propelled Latin music to the top of the US charts with LATIN
MUSIC USA, the series that invites audiences into a vibrant musical conversation that has helped shape the history of popular music in the United States. Emphases are placed on Calypso, Merengue, Salsa, Mariachi, Andean Mountain Music, and Tango. They have revolutionised my teaching and make lesson planning so much easier.” Natalie Bourke
“Linguascope helps to make language learning more accessible for a wide range of learning styles.” Claire Garton “The site was an instant hit with our students. LATIN MUSIC USA also features Lin-Manuel Miranda, creator of the Tony® Award-winning musicals Hamilton and In the Heights. The second hour, "The Salsa Revolution" looks at the salsa
influence in New York, a hybrid sound created by Puerto Ricans, Cubans, and other Latinos in the city. It's a fresh take on America... Major funding provided by the Corporation for Public Broadcasting. At the turn of the century, reggaetón, a hot new sound with the style and swagger of hip hop, speaks to young Latinos. Bell Work, Learning
Objectives, Essential Questions, and Closure activities are included in the presentation. Already, some of my year 9 students have tried the activities and returned at lunchtime to have another go.” Jacqueline Guile “It's a great tool for differentiation with some students consolidating what they know and others launching off into new areas and
extending their grasp of the language.” Janet Welch "I just wanted to say how impressed I am with Linguascope – there hasn’t been much that has inspired me in the classroom for a while until now." Sarah Craddock “Pupils are completely focussed and engaged when learning on Linguascope. It's a fresh take on American musical history, reaching
across five decades to portray the rich mix of sounds created by Lations and embraced by all.You have no recently viewed pages In order to continue enjoying our site, we ask that you confirm your identity as a human. The re-broadcast of LATIN MUSIC USA recognizes the contributions of Latinos to the United States, celebrating their heritage and
culture, which is integral to understanding popular music in the U.S. Hour one, “Bridges,” begins with the rise of Latin jazz, the explosion of mambo and cha-cha-chá—a new wave of music and dance styles that swept across the nation from New York City to San Francisco—and continues with the Latino infiltration of R&B and rock n’ roll in the
1960’s. The life experiences of these and many other unforgettable artists reveal how Latinos have reinvented music in the United States, while never losing sight of their own rich traditions. Support for PBS.org provided by: This two-part Google Slides presentation lesson teaches students about music and instruments from various countries
throughout Latin America. In the final hour, “Divas and Superstars,” Latin pop explodes, becoming a global phenomenon with chart-topping songs from dynamic artists and inventive producers. With interactive and printable resources all in one place, I am easily cutting my planning time in half.” Pilar Flores “Linguascope is one of my favourite sites
because of its vibrant and user-friendly layout. The first lesson focuses on music and instruments that comes from the Caribbean, and the second on those from Mexico and South America. Deliver an outstanding language curriculum with an award-winning platform Thousands of purposeful, engaging activities that inspire and motivate learners 15
languages and all levels included as standard – no complicated options to choose from High-quality printable resources and tools to make lesson planning easy Trusted and used daily by thousands of schools worldwide Read our testimonials and reviews below, then take a sneak peek at the material by checking out the free preview section. Read
allLatin Music USA highlights the great American music created by Latinos and celebrates the Latin Rhythms at the heart of Jazz, rock, country and rhythm and blues. For more details, why not download our brochure and read our FAQ page? It's a fresh take on American musical history, reaching across five decades to portray the rich mix of sounds
created ... Narrated by acclaimed actor Jimmy Smits (24 Legacy, Dexter, The West Wing), LATIN MUSIC USA airs in English and a Spanish-language track is available. Arguably the best resource currently available.” PC Pro Magazine “If Linguascope is new to you, then you’ll feel like all your Christmases have come at once.” Teach Primary Magazine
“A classic and essential resource which is still as brilliantly interactive and useful as always.” Tech for Teachers Awards “Linguascope is a wonderful example of good practice when is come to embedding technology in the curriculum.” UK Cabinet Office Previous Next Aired April, 2017A 4-part series showcasing an extraordinary range of musical
artists and influencers.From Latin jazz and mambo to salsa, Tejano, Chicano rock, Latin pop and reggaeton, LATIN MUSIC USA tells the story of the rise of new American music forged from powerful Latin roots, and reveals the often-overlooked influence of Latin music on jazz, hip hop, rhythm and blues, and rock 'n' roll on all of American
culture.LATIN MUSIC USA is a WGBH/BBC co-production. I would describe it as the cornerstone of my teaching." Ann Smith “I adore all the resources and use them incessantly. Woven throughout the series are the sounds and stories of an extraordinary range of musical artists and influencers: Carlos Santana, Gloria Estefan, Jennifer Lopez, Marc
Anthony, Pérez Prado, Pitbull, Ricky Martin, Ritchie Valens, Selena, Shakira, and Tito Puente to name a few. Continuing this musical journey, the third hour, “The Chicano Wave,” highlights the contributions of Mexican-Americans in California, Texas, and the Southwest and reveals how music and artistic expression played an important role in the
American civil rights movement. The worksheets are very easy on the eye and go down a treat with my students!" Emma Watson "I love the way the site has grown over the years and is still relevant to the current 21st century learners. This is the only resource I use that has taken me through my whole teaching career.” Sophie Croan Previous Next
“The Linguascope resources are inspiring, accessible, student-friendly and curriculum-relevant. Exciting informatioPage 2 TV Series20092009TV-PGTV-PGLatin Music USA highlights the great American music created by Latinos and celebrates the Latin Rhythms at the heart of Jazz, rock, country and rhythm and blues. "The resources are excellent
and they save me hours of preparation time. Thank you very much for your cooperation.
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